
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TO: Mayor and City Council of the City of Dacula 

FROM: Brittni Nix, City Administrator 

DATE: April 25, 2024 

SUBJECT: Security cameras for Maple Creek Park 

  

There has been an increasing amount of vandalism at Maple Creek Park. Installing 

additional security cameras within Maple Creek Park would increase security, assist law 

enforcement with identification, and deter future offenses by reducing blind spots.  

Staff researched installing security cameras and determined the electrical infrastructure at 

Maple Creek Park would require improvements to support the additional security camera 

system. As such, staff has procured a quote from Kellar Security to install three (3) PTZ 

cameras, and one (1) fixed camera for ($6,220) and a quote from Electrical Pros to 

provide the required electrical infrastructure ($14,843). The provided quotes are all 

inclusive. The total project cost is $21,063.   

2017 SPLOST Recreation funds would be utilized to fund the project. Staff recommends 

authorizing a not to exceed amount of $21,063 for the security camera installation project 

to install the security camera equipment and electrical improvements as proposed. 
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